
From: Unipak Corp
To: FOIA Metra
Subject: IFB No.: 07426A: Janitorial Poly Liners: due Oct. 30, 2015
Date: Tuesday, October 20, 2015 11:44:28 AM

Good Morning,

We would appreciate your supplying us with the current pricing and vendor(s) for the poly
 liners listed in the current bid.

Thank you for responding to this inquiry at your earliest convenience.

Brian Marcus
Unipak Corp
POB 300027
Brooklyn, NY 11230
P: 888-808-5120
F: 718-677-9371
E: unipakcorp@aol.com
www.unipakcorp.com


